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21 October 2022                    CTP/2022/YH/P1-P6/054 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
 

1. Updates to Term 4 Parent Notification 2022 
 

 
Please note the following updates to the important dates found in Term 4 Parent 

Notification posted via Parents Gateway on 8 September: 

 

Date (Day) Activity Remarks 

4 November (Fri) CTPS Sports and Games 
Carnival for P4, P5 and P6 
Clementians 

P1 to P3 Clementians are not 
required to be in school. 

*NEW! 

7 November (Mon) 

CTPS Admin Day  All Clementians are not 
required to be in school. 

*NEW! 

9 November (Wed) 

Deepavali Celebration in 
School 

All Clementians are strongly 
encouraged to be dressed in 
ethnic costumes or going out 
clothes.  

16 November (Wed) P6 Graduation Concert Details will be shared at a later 
date. 

 

17 November (Thu) Year-end Child-Teacher-
Parent (CTP) Conference 
2022 

Only selected Clementians 
are to attend the conference 
with parents.  

 

18 November (Fri) Briefing for Parents / 
Guardians of 2023 Primary 
1 Intake 

All Clementians are not 
required to be in school, 
except for those involved in 
the event (ie. emcees, 
performers, ushers).  

 

A separate consent form will 
be issued to parents / 
guardians of these 
Clementians.  
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2. CTPS Sports and Games Carnival  
 
Our Annual CTP Sports and Games Carnival 2022 will be held on Friday, 4 November 

2022 from 7.30 a.m. – 11.30 a.m.  Only P4 to P6 Clementians are required to report 

to school by 7.30 a.m. in their PE attire, white school socks and school/sports shoes. 

 

P1 to P3 Clementians are not required to attend school that day.  

 

This year, we have made changes to the format of the carnival to enable greater joy in 

the Clementians’ learning and participation. Clementians are encouraged to have their 

breakfast at home before coming to school as the canteen stalls will not be opened. 

They are not required to bring along their school bags. All Clementians should bring 

along their water bottles and buns will be provided as refreshments.  

 

P6 Clementians will proceed to the Clementi Sports Hall for their sports and games 

carnival. They are required to bring along a raincoat or an umbrella in case of inclement 

weather. 

 

The carnival is expected to end by 11.30 a.m. and Clementians will be dismissed 

immediately after the event.  For Clementians who are taking the school bus home, 

arrangements have been made with the bus vendor. Please make the necessary 

arrangements to pick your child/ ward if he/she is not taking the school bus. 

  

As Monday, 7 November is CTPS Admin Day, lessons will resume as usual on 

Tuesday, 8 November 2022. 

 

 

 
3. Deepavali Celebration in School 

 
Our school will be celebrating Deepavali on Wednesday, 9 November 2022. All 

Clementians are encouraged to be dressed in their traditional/ethnic costumes or going 

out clothes with white school shoes and school socks.  
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4. Year-End Child-Teacher-Parent (CTP) Conference  

 

The Year-end CTP Conference 2022 will take place on Thursday, 17 November 2022 

and is only applicable to selected Clementians. Each session will be 20 minutes 

long. Your child / ward’s form teachers will post meeting slots for you to book via 

Parents Gateway App on Tuesday, 1 November 2022. Each conference will be kept 

within the booked time slot. We seek your understanding and cooperation to keep the 

conversation within the time slot so that other parents can meet the teachers at the 

allocated slots. 

 

During this conference, the form teachers will share your child / ward’s learning 

progress and areas for growth. Your child / ward is required to attend the CTP 

Conference with you. He / She is to put on the school uniform, white shoes and socks 

when attending the CTP Conference as it is an official school event.  

 

We hope that you will have a meaningful CTP Conference with your child / ward and 

his / her form teachers. 

 

Wednesday, 16 November 2022 is the last day that Clementians will attend lessons in 

school for Term 4. Only selected Clementians are required to attend school on 17 and 

18 November 2022.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Student Development Team 
 
 
 
Cc: Principal 


